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Penryn College has chosen to ask Cornwall Council’s Democratic 

Services to arrange Admissions’ Appeals on its behalf. 

In accordance with Section 2 of the School Admissions Appeals Code, 

full details of the County Appeals Procedures can be found on the 

following website link: 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-

colleges/school-admissions/the-appeals-process/ 
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